
Question on notice no. 56

Portfolio question number: SQ24-001190

2024-25 Supplementary budget estimates

Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Committee, Infrastructure,
Transport, Regional Development, Communications and the Arts Portfolio

Senator Dave Sharma: asked the Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional
Development, Communications and the Arts on 4 November 2024—

Senator SHARMA: I think I have seen the tender documents. Is this a new addition to
the tender documentation? Do these obligations exist on the current slot manager?
Ms Sachse: I think we'll have to take that on notice as to what is in the current one.
Ms Nattey: I don't have a copy of the current information, Senator. I have only what
we've put through to the market.
Answer —
Please find answer attached
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Topic: Updates to the tender documentation for the Sydney Airport Slot Manager 

Senator Dave Sharma asked:

Senator SHARMA:  I think I have seen the tender documents. Is this a new addition to the 
tender documentation? Do these obligations exist on the current slot manager?
Ms Sachse:  I think we'll have to take that on notice as to what is in the current one.
Ms Nattey:  I don't have a copy of the current information, Senator. I have only what we've 
put through to the market. 

Answer:

The request for proposal documents published on AusTender included an Indicative 
Statement of Expectations for the Slot Manager for Sydney Airport. The current slot 
manager has been issued a Statement of Expectations which includes conflict of interest 
obligations. 


